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  Material Girls Kathleen Stock,2022-04-07 'A
clear, concise, easy-to-read account of the issues
between sex, gender and feminism . . . an
important book' Evening Standard 'A call for cool
heads at a time of great heat and a vital reminder
that revolutions don't always end well' Sunday
Times Material Girls is a timely and trenchant
critique of the influential theory that we all
have an inner feeling known as a gender identity,
and that this feeling is more socially significant
than our biological sex. Professor Kathleen Stock
surveys the philosophical ideas that led to this
point, and closely interrogates each one, from De
Beauvoir's statement that, 'One is not born, but
rather becomes a woman' (an assertion she contends
has been misinterpreted and repurposed), to Judith
Butler's claim that language creates biological
reality, rather than describing it. She looks at
biological sex in a range of important contexts,
including women-only spaces and resources,
healthcare, epidemiology, political organization
and data collection. Material Girls makes a clear,
humane and feminist case for our retaining the
ability to discuss reality, and concludes with a
positive vision for the future, in which trans
rights activists and feminists can collaborate to
achieve some of their political aims.
  Material Girls Kathleen Stock,2021-05-06 'A
clear, concise, easy-to-read account of the issues
between sex, gender and feminism . . . an
important book' Evening Standard 'A call for cool
heads at a time of great heat and a vital reminder
that revolutions don't always end well' Sunday
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Times Material Girls is a timely and trenchant
critique of the influential theory that we all
have an inner feeling known as a gender identity,
and that this feeling is more socially significant
than our biological sex. Professor Kathleen Stock
surveys the philosophical ideas that led to this
point, and closely interrogates each one, from De
Beauvoir's statement that, 'One is not born, but
rather becomes a woman' (an assertion she contends
has been misinterpreted and repurposed), to Judith
Butler's claim that language creates biological
reality, rather than describing it. She looks at
biological sex in a range of important contexts,
including women-only spaces and resources,
healthcare, epidemiology, political organization
and data collection. Material Girls makes a clear,
humane and feminist case for our retaining the
ability to discuss reality, and concludes with a
positive vision for the future, in which trans
rights activists and feminists can collaborate to
achieve some of their political aims.
  Material Girls Elaine Dimopoulos,2015 Teens Ivy
Wilde and Marla Klein, both minor celebrities,
face major lifestyle changes as pop-star Ivy
questions the rampant consumerism required to
maintain her image, and fashionista Marla sees
first-hand the appalling working conditions that
allowed her to be a trend-setter. Simultaneous
eBook. 20,000 first printing.
  Prodigal Sons and Material Girls Nathan
Dungan,2003-05-13 In today’s society many young
people have lost sight of the value of money and
seem to believe that money really does grow on
trees. Part expose and part survival guide,



4

Prodigal Sons and Material Girls addresses the
nagging issue faced by many parents today – why do
their children have such unrealistic expectations
about money? The book is divided into two
comprehensive parts. Part I outlines the
disturbing facts about America’s possession-crazed
youth and the society that has distorted their
views. You’ll be introduced to everything from the
three-headed monster—a high-powered triumvirate of
consumer products companies, media conglomerates,
and advertising agencies that has tremendous
influence over your children—to the distorted view
of the American Dream as shaped by principles
known as The Teen Commandments. In learning what
you’re up against you can teach financial
responsibility from a position of strength. In
Part II, Dungan offers creative and convincing
examples on how to leverage his highly successful
Share-Save-Spend approach to money – critical
elements for you to help your children break free
from the materialism that has become ingrained in
our society. Through insightful anecdotes and
simple exercises, you will learn how to: Talk to
your children about money Understand the
difference between financial wants and needs
Increase the probability of your children having a
prosperous life Raise your children’s marketing IQ
Maintain healthy financial boundaries Set a
healthy example for your children to follow The
Share–Save–Spend methodology will help your
children establish healthy financial habits and
will undoubtedly become their foundation for
making a lifetime of responsible financial
decisions. Nathan Dungan is an innovative leader
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in the financial services industry. Over the past
15 years, he has been a top-performing financial
advisor outside of Philadelphia, PA and most
recently served as Vice President of Marketing for
Lutheran Brotherhood (now Thrivent Financial for
Lutherans), a $57 billion member-owned financial
services company with nearly 3 million members.
Dungan is a frequent speaker and workshop leader
and has been widely quoted on this subject in the
New York Times, the Wall Street Journal, USA Today
and has appeared on CNN and PBS.
  Material Girls Suzanna Danuta Walters,1995-06 On
feminist cultural theory
  Material Girl, Mystical World Ruby
Warrington,2017-05-02 Utterly transporting and
stylish, Material Girl, Mystical World takes you
on an unforgettable journey through modern
spirituality—from meditation and tarot to
astrology—guided by wise and witty tastemaker Ruby
Warrington, founder of The Numinous. Inspired by
the consciousness-shifting traditions that have
moved seekers for generations, Material Girl,
Mystical World is a fabulous adventure in the Now
Age—a sophisticated upgrade on cosmic thinking,
from healing crystals to doing your dharma, for
women who know that a closetful of designer shoes
can happily coexist with a deeply meaningful life.
Set against the backdrop of Ruby Warrington's own
transformative path from her dream job as an
influential fashion journalist to creating The
Numinous, the high-style, high-vibe online
magazine about spirituality for modern women,
Material Girl, Mystical World invites readers on a
colorful journey to discover their own path to
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personal enlightenment in every area of life, from
love, sex, and relationships to fashion, beauty,
health, and wellness. Combining the wit and charm
of a modern-day Carrie Bradshaw with the stylish
soul of Elizabeth Gilbert, Warrington shows us
that it is within our power, right now, to create
a life that is both intentional and fabulous—while
also contributing to a major shift in global
consciousness. From how to survive and thrive at
Burning Man to creating rituals that celebrate the
Divine Feminine to exploring the shaman in you,
Material Girl, Mystical World is an inspiring call
to arms for women looking to find their
authenticity and voice in business, relationships,
and spirit, from Brooklyn to London to Venice,
C.A., and Black Rock City and beyond. A writer to
watch, Warrington bestows on readers her wry,
winning, and ultimately wise take on modern life.
  Material Girls Lindsey German,2007 Why, at the
beginning of the 21st century, are most women
still at the bottom of the pile? The demand for
real equality has hit the limits of what
capitalism is willing to concede. Low pay,
unsocial hours, expensive childcare and the
erosion of welfare provision dominate the lives of
millions of women. The battle for women's
liberation urgently needs to be renewed but,
argues Lindsey German, it will only succeed by
linking up with wider struggles to change society
as a whole.
  Trans Helen Joyce,2021-07-15 THE SUNDAY TIMES
BESTSELLER and a Times, Spectator and Observer
Book of the Year 2021 ‘In the first decade of this
century, it was unthinkable that a gender-critical
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book could even be published by a prominent
publishing house, let alone become a bestseller.’
Louise Perry, New Statesman ‘Thank goodness for
Helen Joyce.’ Christina Patterson, Sunday Times
‘Reasonable, methodical, sane, and utterly
unintimidated by extremist orthodoxy, Trans is a
riveting read.’ Lionel Shriver ‘A tour de force.’
Evening Standard Biological sex is no longer
accepted as a basic fact of life. It is forbidden
to admit that female people sometimes need
protection and privacy from male ones. In an
analysis that is at once expert, sympathetic and
urgent, Helen Joyce offers an antidote to the
chaos and cancelling.
  Material Girls April Eden,Cat Wei,Kelly
Keener,2007 Fabric and maybe a touch of paint: see
how the three hip hosts of Material Girls
transform a home. Readers can learn from DIY’s
expert seam team”--seamstress April Eden, interior
designer Cat Wei, and upholsterer Kelly Keener--
superheroes of sewing and style. Instead of
emptying a room and starting from scratch, the
Material Girls create redecorated masterpieces
based on what’s already there. And we’re not just
talking about changing the curtains and bedspread.
April, Cat, and Kelly fashion floor coverings,
padded headboards, slipcovers, lampshades, room
dividers, and more. With before and after photos
of each project, step-by-step instructions, and
full-color reference photos, Material Girls will
inspire home decorators to fire up the sewing
machine and break out the scissors.
  Preliminary Materials for a Theory of the Young-
Girl Tiqqun,2012-06-22 A theoretical dissection of
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capitalism's ultimate form of merchandise: the
living spectacle of the Young-Girl. The Young-Girl
is not always young; more and more frequently, she
is not even female. She is the figure of total
integration in a disintegrating social totality.
—from Theory of the Young-Girl First published in
France in 1999, Preliminary Materials for a Theory
of the Young-Girl dissects the impossibility of
love under Empire. The Young-Girl is consumer
society's total product and model citizen:
whatever “type” of Young-Girl she may embody,
whether by whim or concerted performance, she can
only seduce by consuming. Filled with the language
of French women's magazines, rooted in Proust's
figure of Albertine and the amusing misery of
(teenage) romance in Witold Gombrowicz's
Ferdydurke, and informed by Pierre Klossowski's
notion of “living currency” and libidinal economy,
Preliminary Materials for a Theory of the Young-
Girl diagnoses—and makes visible—a phenomenon that
is so ubiquitous as to have become transparent. In
the years since the book's first publication in
French, the worlds of fashion, shopping, seduction
plans, makeover projects, and eating disorders
have moved beyond the comparatively tame domain of
paper magazines into the perpetual accessibility
of Internet culture. Here the Young-Girl can seek
her own reflection in corporate universals and
social media exchanges of “personalities” within
the impersonal realm of the marketplace. Tracing
consumer society's colonization of youth and
sexuality through the Young-Girl's “freedom” (in
magazine terms) to do whatever she wants with her
body, Tiqqun exposes the rapaciously competitive
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and psychically ruinous landscape of modern love.
  Women in the Material World Faith
D'Aluisio,Peter Menzel,1996 A companion to the
groundbreaking bestseller Material World: A Global
Family Portrait, this remarkable volume portrays
the striking similarities and profound differences
in the lives of women around the world at the dawn
of the twenty-first century. Under the direction
of Faith D’Aluisio and Peter Menzel, a team of
renowned women journalists traveled the world to
take a close look at the lives of women in twenty
disparate lands. In first-person interviews of
startling candor, the women share their feelings
about family, children, money, love, sex, and
marriage. These interviews, together with 375
stunning full-color photographs, create a powerful
multicultural portrait of the half of humanity
that all too often remains invisible.
  Ms. and the Material Girls Catherine
Gourley,2008-01-01 Examines the symbols that
defined perceptions of women during the 1970s
through the 1990s and how they brought about major
changes for women.
  The Radium Girls Kate Moore,2017-04-18 A New
York Times, USA Today, Wall Street Journal, and
Amazon Charts Bestseller! For fans of Hidden
Figures, comes the incredible true story of the
women heroes who were exposed to radium in
factories across the U.S. in the early 20th
century, and their brave and groundbreaking battle
to strengthen workers' rights, even as the fatal
poison claimed their own lives... In the dark
years of the First World War, radium makes
gleaming headlines across the nation as the fresh
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face of beauty, and wonder drug of the medical
community. From body lotion to tonic water, the
popular new element shines bright. Meanwhile,
hundreds of girls toil amidst the glowing dust of
the radium-dial factories. The glittering chemical
covers their bodies from head to toe; they light
up the night like industrious fireflies. With such
a coveted job, these shining girls are the
luckiest alive — until they begin to fall
mysteriously ill. And, until they begin to come
forward. As the women start to speak out on the
corruption, the factories that once offered golden
opportunities ignore all claims of the gruesome
side effects. And as the fatal poison of the
radium takes hold, the brave shining girls find
themselves embroiled in one of the biggest
scandals of America's early 20th century, and in a
groundbreaking battle for workers' rights that
will echo for centuries to come. A timely story of
corporate greed and the brave figures that stood
up to fight for their lives, these women and their
voices will shine for years to come. Written with
a sparkling voice and breakneck pace, The Radium
Girls fully illuminates the inspiring young women
exposed to the wonder substance of radium, and
their awe-inspiring strength in the face of almost
impossible circumstances. Their courage and
tenacity led to life-changing regulations,
research into nuclear bombing, and ultimately
saved hundreds of thousands of lives...
  material girls Carla Johanna Frese,Katerina
Vatsella,2021
  Little Emperors and Material Girls Jemimah
Steinfeld,2015-02-28 China is the world's fastest-
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growing economic powerhouse. Everybody knows this.
But behind the headlines a once-in-a-generation
sexual and cultural revolution is taking place -
all in the bars, cafes and streets of China's
growing mega-cities. Welcome to this new China.
Writer and journalist Jemimah Steinfeld meets the
young people behind the world's fastest-moving
nation to unveil their attitudes towards love,
life and sexuality. Young Chinese have new words
to describe the world they live in: 'little
emperors' - single men who have grown up under the
one child policy - they're bossy and selfish;
'bare branches' - those without children;
'leftovers' - women over twenty-six who aren't
married; 'comrade' - how the gay community
identifies itself; 'love markets' - weekend
gatherings across China where parents attempt to
find husbands and wives for their children, and
others show up to match-make young singles and
even offer boyfriends for hire.Jemimah Steinfeld
introduces the people at the heart of this world,
from the woman starting China's first online
dating agency to the mistresses of the rich and
powerful; from the company trying to sell sex toys
to China's middle-classes to the sino-punks of
Beijing's bar scene. Little Emperors and Material
Girls is the book which will change the way you
see China.
  Top Girls Caryl Churchill,2018-02-22 Marlene
thinks the eighties are going to be stupendous.
Her sister Joyce has her doubts. Her daughter
Angie is just frightened. Since its premiere in
1982, Top Girls has become a seminal play of the
modern theatre. Set during a period of British
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politics dominated by the presence of the newly
elected Prime Minister Margaret Thatcher,
Churchill's play prompts us to question our
notions of women's success and solidarity. Its
sharp look at the society and politics of the
1980s is combined with a timeless examination of
women's choices and restrictions regarding career
and family. This new Student Edition features an
introduction by Sophie Bush, Senior Lecturer at
Sheffield Hallam University, UK prepared with the
contemporary student in mind. METHUEN DRAMA
STUDENT EDITIONS are expertly annotated texts of a
wide range of plays from the modern and classic
repertoires. A well as the complete text of the
play itself, this volume contains: · A chronology
of the play and the playwright's life and work ·
an introductory discussion of the social,
political, cultural and economic context in which
the play was originally conceived and created · a
succinct overview of the creation processes
followed and subsequent performance history of the
piece · an analysis of, and commentary on, some of
the major themes and specific issues addressed by
the text · a bibliography of suggested primary and
secondary materials for further study.
  Material Girl 2: Keisha Ervin,2011-08-01 Dylan
Monroe, our favorite shopaholic, is back! She's
three months pregnant and madly in love with the
father of her child, sexy heavyweight champion,
Angel. The only problem is the long-legged
Victoria's Secret model standing in the way of
getting him back. If that weren't enough stress,
her Jack Daniel's-loving mother, Candy, returns to
stir up even more trouble. Unsure of how to face
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her future as a single mother, Dylan reverts back
to the only thing she knows to comfort her
pain—shopping! Rounding out the cast of colorful
characters are Billie, Dylan's tightly wound
friend, and flamboyant transgender cousin Tee-Tee,
aka Dick'em Down Diva. Labels and Love promises to
be a laugh-out-loud, heartfelt tale of love lost
and love regained.
  Math Girls Hiroshi Yūki,2011 Originally
published 2007 in Japan by Softbank Creative
Corp., Tokyo.
  A Good Girl's Guide to Murder Holly
Jackson,2020-02-04 THE MUST-READ MULTIMILLION
BESTSELLING MYSTERY SERIES • Everyone is talking
about A Good Girl's Guide to Murder! With shades
of Serial and Making a Murderer this is the story
about an investigation turned obsession, full of
twists and turns and with an ending you'll never
expect. Everyone in Fairview knows the story.
Pretty and popular high school senior Andie Bell
was murdered by her boyfriend, Sal Singh, who then
killed himself. It was all anyone could talk
about. And five years later, Pip sees how the
tragedy still haunts her town. But she can't shake
the feeling that there was more to what happened
that day. She knew Sal when she was a child, and
he was always so kind to her. How could he
possibly have been a killer? Now a senior herself,
Pip decides to reexamine the closed case for her
final project, at first just to cast doubt on the
original investigation. But soon she discovers a
trail of dark secrets that might actually prove
Sal innocent . . . and the line between past and
present begins to blur. Someone in Fairview
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doesn't want Pip digging around for answers, and
now her own life might be in danger. And don't
miss the sequel, Good Girl, Bad Blood! The perfect
nail-biting mystery. —Natasha Preston, #1 New York
Times bestselling author
  Material Girls Michael Griffo,2021-03-30 Some
girls got it and some girls don't. Materialism
that is. They're the fashionistas, the
influencers, the girls who worship at the altar of
the Kardashians. The girls who think they have
everything they need to succeed in life - but do
they? As Tiffany and her material girl - and guy -
friends get ready to graduate high school, they
start to realize there might be more to life than
finding the perfect lip gloss and the most
glittery eye shadow, but is it too late to make a
change? Penny doesn't think so. With her help,
Tiffany and her fashion victim friends, might just
discover they have other options to succeed in the
material world.

Unveiling the Power of Verbal Artistry: An
Psychological Sojourn through Material Girls

In some sort of inundated with displays and the
cacophony of fast communication, the profound
energy and mental resonance of verbal art usually
disappear in to obscurity, eclipsed by the
constant barrage of sound and distractions. Yet,
nestled within the lyrical pages of Material
Girls, a charming perform of literary beauty that
pulses with natural feelings, lies an wonderful
journey waiting to be embarked upon. Penned with a



15

virtuoso wordsmith, that enchanting opus
instructions viewers on a psychological odyssey,
gently revealing the latent possible and profound
affect embedded within the intricate web of
language. Within the heart-wrenching expanse of
this evocative examination, we shall embark upon
an introspective exploration of the book is main
themes, dissect its interesting publishing type,
and immerse ourselves in the indelible impact it
leaves upon the depths of readers souls.
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the public
domain or
authorized for
distribution.
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whole. So why
not unlock a
world of
knowledge

today? Start
exploring the
vast sea of
free PDF books
and manuals
waiting to be
discovered
right at your
fingertips.

FAQs About
Material Girls
Books

Where can1.
I buy
Material
Girls
books?
Bookstores
: Physical
bookstores
like
Barnes &
Noble,
Waterstone
s, and
independen
t local
stores.
Online
Retailers:



Material Girls

22

Amazon,
Book
Depository
, and
various
online
bookstores
offer a
wide range
of books
in
physical
and
digital
formats.
What are2.
the
different
book
formats
available?
Hardcover:
Sturdy and
durable,
usually
more
expensive.
Paperback:
Cheaper,
lighter,
and more
portable
than
hardcovers

. E-books:
Digital
books
available
for e-
readers
like
Kindle or
software
like Apple
Books,
Kindle,
and Google
Play
Books.
How do I3.
choose a
Material
Girls book
to read?
Genres:
Consider
the genre
you enjoy
(fiction,
non-
fiction,
mystery,
sci-fi,
etc.).
Recommenda
tions: Ask
friends,
join book

clubs, or
explore
online
reviews
and
recommenda
tions.
Author: If
you like a
particular
author,
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enjoy more
of their
work.
How do I4.
take care
of
Material
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books?
Storage:
Keep them
away from
direct
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and in a
dry
environmen
t.
Handling:
Avoid
folding
pages, use
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bookmarks,
and handle
them with
clean
hands.
Cleaning:
Gently
dust the
covers and
pages
occasional
ly.
Can I5.
borrow
books
without
buying
them?
Public
Libraries:
Local
libraries
offer a
wide range
of books
for
borrowing.
Book
Swaps:
Community
book
exchanges
or online
platforms

where
people
exchange
books.
How can I6.
track my
reading
progress
or manage
my book
collection
? Book
Tracking
Apps:
Goodreads,
LibraryThi
ng, and
Book
Catalogue
are
popular
apps for
tracking
your
reading
progress
and
managing
book
collection
s.
Spreadshee
ts: You
can create

your own
spreadshee
t to track
books
read,
ratings,
and other
details.
What are7.
Material
Girls
audiobooks
, and
where can
I find
them?
Audiobooks
: Audio
recordings
of books,
perfect
for
listening
while
commuting
or
multitaski
ng.
Platforms:
Audible,
LibriVox,
and Google
Play Books
offer a
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wide
selection
of
audiobooks
.
How do I8.
support
authors or
the book
industry?
Buy Books:
Purchase
books from
authors or
independen
t
bookstores
. Reviews:
Leave
reviews on
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in the
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